
We are finishing up any leftover 
testing this week for NWEA and 

reading levels. I will send updates 
about those tests ASAP. Students 

who met their growth goal in reading 
or math NWEA will get a chance to 
help slime Mr. Short!     -Mrs. Bianchi

• If you have not sent in a 
class snack this month 
yet please do so this 
week, we will start again 
for Feb. next week

• Make sure to keep those 
Chromebooks charged!

• Library books are due 
every Thursday!
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• The next PTA meeting is 
Thursday, Feb. 2nd it is at 
6:30 in the cafeteria.

• Zap Zone fundraiser is on 
Thursday, Feb. 16th

• There is NO school on
Feb. 17th, 20th and 21st

• Our Vday party is on Feb.
14th and our 100th day 
party is on Feb. 16th

Reading
• Sight words: look, mom,

& my
• Reading CVC words by 

arm tapping- focusing on 
short a words

Writing 
• This week we are finishing 

an informational writing 
about polar bears

Math
• Understanding addition
• Addition: add to

Science/Social Studies/SEL
• Scholastic News: “Do You 

Want to Build a 
Snowman?”

• Forces in motion


